WHITE LAKE TOWNSHIP

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

DATE: March 22, 2024

TO: Joe Seward, Chairperson
Planning Commission

FROM: Sean O’Neil, Community Development Director

SUBJECT: 2024 Master Plan

Please find attached, the final draft of the 2024 White Lake Township Master Plan. We are
now at the point where the plan is ready to take its final steps in the process. Pursuant to
Planning Enabling Act 33 of 2008, the Planning Commission is required to hold a public
hearing, to receive comments on this draft plan, prior to its adoption.

The Planning Commission will be holding the required public hearing on the draft Master
Plan at its April 4™ meeting. If you have any questions, or require additional information,

please do not hesitate to contact the office.

Thank you.



